From: Tena Sunde <tena.sunde@estherville.lib.ia.us>

Sent: Thursday, September 9, 2021 3:29 PM

To: Ed & Joan Nims <ejnims75@gmail.com>; Dawn Webb <dawnwebbod@hotmail.com>

Cc: Lili Jensen <lilirjensen@gmail.com>; Estherville Library <info@estherville.lib.ia.us>; Kim
Anderson <kimanderson2000x@gmail.com>; Becky Domek <becky_domek@hotmail.com>;
Cheryl Houseman <chouseman4@hotmail.com>; Dorothy Christensen
<christensendorothy5@gmail.com>; Lavonne Phillips <happy2bred@hotmail.com>; Lyle Hevern
<l.hevern@cityofestherville.org>

Subject: Re: Silent Auction questions for Friends Board (please reply)

All,

Cheryl had made a motion to direct this year's auction proceeds towards furniture conversion,
then hot spots. Do we have a second?

Tena

Tena Sunde, Director
Estherville Public Library

613 Central Ave.

Estherville, IA 51334
712-362-7731
tena.sunde@estherville.lib.ia.us

e Becky Domek: | will second the motion

So, we have a motion (Cheryl) and a second to use auction proceeds towards furniture, then hot
spots. Would you respond to let me know if you're in favor?

Thanks,

Tena



